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U.S. AbilityOne Commission Extends Public Comment Period on Its Strategic Plan, 
Will Issue Final Draft FY 2022-2026 Strategic Plan for Comment in March 

WASHINGTON, D.C., February 18, 2022 – As part of its commitment to open engagement, and 
in response to requests received, the U.S. AbilityOne Commission announced today that it is 
extending the public comment period on its strategic plan beyond February 22, 2022. 

The new deadline for public comments will be 30 days after the Commission issues a Final Draft 
FY 2022-2026 Strategic Plan. The Commission plans to issue the Final Draft FY 2022-2026 
Strategic Plan in the first half of March. 

The Strategic Plan Core Aspects, posted on February 9, 2022, will be the basis of the Final Draft 
FY 2022-2026 Strategic Plan. However, the Final Draft will include explanatory material for the 
core aspects of the plan. The Strategic Plan Core Aspects document will remain posted on the 
Commission website for reference purposes. 

The Commission greatly appreciates public comments submitted in response to the Strategic 
Plan Core Aspects thus far and will consider these comments going forward. 


